
 

Issued by Unifor Local 2301 

March 31, 2017 

 

 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF MOTION TO POST: 
 

“Recommendation from the Executive to the Membership to 
approve a donation of $5000 towards the Bruce Bidgood, 
Skeena NDP MLA Campaign, for 2017 provincial election 

expenses.” 
 

Background Information: 
 
The provincial Liberal government has waged relentless attacks on working 
people, their families and our communities. This government has legislated cut 
backs regarding collective bargaining; they have made changes to the labour code 
which negatively impacts workers; they have made extreme changes to the 
Worker’s Compensation system which has had a huge impact on injured workers 
and they have made numerous other cuts to social programs and services which 
have eroded the lives and rights of working people, families, children and the 
elderly.   
 
Workers in this province badly need a change in government and our proposed 
donation will help effect this change. 
 
 

This motion will be voted on at the Membership 
Meeting held at the Union Hall: 

 
 

April 17th @ 7:00 p.m. & April 18th @ 7:00 a.m.  
 
 

We urge all members to attend and participate in the debate and vote regarding 
this issue.   
 


